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Employee Expansion to Benefit Frog, Switch Manufacturing Co
	Carlisle, PA September 13      Carlisle’s infamous Frog, Switch and Manufacturing Company is proud to announce the expansion of their employee base by a thriving number of ten percent.  The Company is going to be welcoming fifty-three new employees into the work place, starting October 12th. 
	The newest employers, both locally and from out of state, have been offered a great opportunity. “We feel as if these new employees have come from the uttermost highest experience and schooling in dealing with these significant machines. We are more than happy to have them on the team” the company’s CEO Warren Bieger adds in. Machines like shredder parts and also crusher parts will be under the hands of the newest employees. These machines all have a dramatically positive impact on getting the daily work at Frog, Switch Manufacturing Co rolling. “Finally I can enjoy a job that I have been training for years, and Frog, Switch gives me the opportunity to put all that experience to good use.” states new employer, Tucker Feldmier. 
After the month-long closing of Frog, Switch, Kirk Wilson, mayor of Carlisle, PA can pleasantly say that he is relieved about the new employee count. “After a month of having the company closed and not knowing what the future holds, I am proud that it all came together.”
